
KARNATAKA 

(MINOR IRRIGATION DEPARTMENT) 
GOVERNMENT 

E-mails address: aeemisd.gadag@gmail.com OOUOFOS 

Phone no: 08372-220236 

New DC Office Room No:207(2 floor) 

No.MID/DWD/SC-P/LIS/Singtrayankere/2022-23/413 Date:25.04.2022. 

JUSTIFICATION FOR LOCATION OF THE PROJECT IN FOREST AREA 

Tender of Work is being implemented through the Department of Minor Irrigation & GWD, 

Government of Karnataka. The project envisions provision of safe. This is being done by providing Piped 

water supply to Singtryankeri Tank. 

The Minor Irigation & GWD, Sub - division of Gadag District under SCP schenme has planned to 

Construct the New lift Irigation Scheme to Singtryanakeri Tank in Mundargi Taluk, Gadag District. To 

Provoid water supply for Singtryankeri Tank. The pipeline has to put for water supply around 4km path, 
Nearly 1050m line falls within the Statutorily notified forest area and hence the forest clearance is being 

applied for. 

These Locations have been chosen owing to the natural gradient of the places and hence only 
minimum area required have been proposed. There is no alternative non forest land available for that 

location. 
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